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COUNCIL MEETING – 23 NOVEMBER 2022 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Stefan Houghton for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport:- 
  
“A consequence of continuous housebuilding across Stockton Borough is the need 
to process additional local authority collected waste. In 2016/17 this averaged nearly 
1 tonne per household per annum across the Tees Valley. How is this Councils 
efforts to treat the ever-growing amount of waste through recycling progressing?” 


